
 

 

                                                                                                                                                    

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We will be making a giant coin trail around the school football pitch next week to raise money for 

the Head Knowles foundation, who are supporting those affected by the devastating hurricane 

Dorian in the Bahamas. 

We would like to ask you to send your child in with as much small change as possible to add to the 

coin trail. Let’s see how long we can make it to raise the most fund possible! This will be happening 

on Tuesday 15th October. 

Many thanks for your support, 

Miss Winskill 

IPC and Rights Respecting Leader 

 

 

  

Rights Respecting Schools link: 

Article 27 You have the right to food, clothing, a safe place to live 

and to have your basic needs met. 


